
    
  

  

   

  

  

 

  
Dear  
 

Freedom of Information request 

 
Thank you for your email, which was received by the Greater London Authority on 21 
July 2015 
 
Our response to your request is as follows: 
 
For each of the financial years 2012-13, 2013-14, 2014-15 please provide the following: 

 
1.  The basic salary or allowance paid to each London Assembly Member 

 
2. The total value of salaries or allowances paid to all elected members of the GLA 

(assembly members, mayor etc) 
 

3. The total value of salaries or allowances plus expenses paid to elected members of 
the GLA (assembly members, mayor etc) 

 
Please find attached a table containing the information relating to parts 1 and 2 of your 
request. Please note that the table shows the available salary to the Mayor, however, he 
has not taken increases in his salary since 2008/9 and his salary has remained constant at 
£143,911.  
 

(as of 1 
April) 

Mayoral 
salary 

Actual 
Salary 
received 

Assembly 
Members 

Chair of the 
Assembly 

Statutory Deputy 
Mayor 

2014/15* 146,804 143,911 53,973 64,744 97,053 

2013/14 146,804 143,911 53,973 64,744 97,053 

2012/13 145,351 143,911 53,439 64,103 96,092 

 
*Please note that there was a 2.2% uplift as of 1st January 2015. 
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Date: 5 August 2015 



 

 
 

 

You can find all recent and back dated expense claims for the Mayor at; 
 
http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/mayor/boris-johnson/expenses-mayor-of-
london 
 
Assembly member expense claims can be found against each of their individual profiles 
at; 
 
http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/london-assembly/members 
 
You can find all other information on allowances in the Annual Statement of Accounts at; 
 
http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/spending-money-wisely/accounts-
and-annual-governance-statement 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, ensuring that 
you quote the reference at the top of this letter.    
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Corporate Management Team 

 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
complaints procedure, available at: http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-
organisation/freedom-information. 
 

 

 




